
 

 

 

This will be our final newsletter of the Autumn term as we break up at lunchtime on Wednesday next week. As 

we end the first term of the year, it is important that we take some time to reflect.  Recent years, have been 

challenging for both our children and families and we must praise the  resilience of everyone in the Pinehurst 

Family.  Our children have, once again, been superstars this term. 

Our thanks must go to parents and carers for supporting the children and everyone in the Pinehurst Family.  You 

have worked with us to make our first term of the year a success. We would like to thank you for all of your 

support.   

A huge thank you to all of the staff who have worked tirelessly this term supporting the children in school.  We 

have a fantastic team of teachers, learning mentors, HLTAs, learning support assistants, office staff, kitchen 

staff, midday supervisiors, cleaners, care takers, supply staff and other agencies who have kept the school 

running this term.  We must thank them all for their flexibility, adaptability and resilience.  

Thank you also to our Governing Body who have supported the smooth running of the school in this the Autumn 

term.    

I hope that you all have a lovely Christmas.  Please take care and stay safe and well.  Please take the 

appropriate precautions over the holiday period to assist us with a safe return in January.     

Merry Christmas Everyone from Mrs Glynn  
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Year Group Class Attendance 

% 

Minutes 

Late 

R Oak  82.27% 148 

R Ash  82.27% 295 

1 Elm  98.62%      115 

1 Cherry  88.21% 259 

2 Fir  79.66% 122 

2 Yew  87.00% 255 

3 Cedar  87.14% 235 

3 Hazel  92.22% 383     

4 Chestnut  90.00% 39      

4 Holly  93.85% 93 

5 Maple  84.80% 103 

5 Sycamore  79.62%     321 

6 Birch  85.00% 168 

6 Willow  85.00% 293 
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This will be our final newsletter of the year as 

the children will be dismissed in EYFS and KS1 

at 1.40pm and KS2 at 1.50pm next 

Wednesday. Nursery closes on Tuesday.                                              

Happy Christmas  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Happy Retirement to Mrs Cann and Mrs Graham. 

Wishing Miss Hannah every success in her future 

career. 

Thank you to Mrs Pitfield for being part of the 

Pinehurst Family since February. 

Good Bye and Good Luck 

Wishing you every happiness in the future. 

 

The children return on 

Wednesday 4
th

 January 2023  

 

Admissions for Reception in September 2023 

Deadline 15
th

 January 2023 

All Nursery children must still apply.  

 

Stay Safe ~ Keep well ~ Take Care 

Thank you for your support on Christmas Jumper 

Day.  We raised lots of money for Save the Children. 

 

The Immunisation Team will be in 

school the morning of Monday 19
th

 

December to catch up on any 

missed Flu immunisations. 

 

A FESTIVE FINAL WEEK… 

Monday 

2.00-3.00pm Christmas Carols and Crafts 

1 parent per child 

 

Tuesday 

Christmas Party Day 

Party Food Lunch and Non Uniform 

 

Wednesday 

Christmas Film Day and Early finish at 1.40/1.50pm 


